Women of Wisdom Foundation

PO Box 30043

Seattle WA  98113

206-782-3363

volunteer@womenofwisdom.org 
Dear Scholarship Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the 2014 Women of Wisdom Conference, February 14-17.  We are pleased to be able to offer scholarships to those that need assistance. Scholarship money is made available through fundraising efforts and support from the Women of Wisdom community. Please take the time to answer a few questions on the application form regarding your needs.  Also, if you are able, please consider doing some work exchange toward this scholarship.  The work exchange application form is located on the website with this letter.

Scholarships are based solely on financial need and will be filled on a first come, first served basis. We encourage you to sign up as early as possible since the number of scholarships is limited.  Submission of an application does not guarantee a scholarship award and we assure you we will do our best to give you an opportunity to attend the conference. 

In addition to your forms, please send in whatever payment you are able to make.  We are sometimes unable to accommodate all scholarship requests for a workshop, please be sure to indicate the priority order of the workshops you are requesting on your registration form.  We will do all we can to enable you to attend your higher priority workshops.  

You will be notified by January 31st as to the status of your application. In the event that a scholarship is not awarded to you, you will be responsible for the balance of your registration, or we will return any payment deposit you have made.

Again, thank you for your interest in attending the Women of Wisdom Conference. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to email volunteer@womenofwisdom.org.
Blessings,

WOW Conference Planning Committee 
